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October 3, 2016

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

I can’t believe that we are already through the first month of school.  The students have nicely settled into their classrooms and routines.  Please remember that when your child leaves school, other students may be still in class so please make sure your child is walking quietly in the hallway.  Additionally, we want your child to have a smooth transition during drop-off so please wait in the hallway until the teacher opens the door to greet your child.  Please do not enter the classroom as it makes the transition more difficult for your child and others.  Thank you for your cooperation.

Please join us on Thursday, October 6 from 5-6:30 p.m. for our Open House.  You will be able to learn about the curriculum and routines and procedures in your child’s classroom.  Please remember this is not a parent conference.  We will have two sessions for your convenience- at 5:00 and 5:45.  Teachers will be in their classrooms and specialists will be in the teacher’s room.  We can’t wait to see you.

The Raising A Reader book bag rotation will be beginning this month.  This is a great opportunity to read with your child.  It is never too early to read with your child!!

The PTO had a very successful meeting last month with many new families eager to support the school and a new board was selected.  Congratulations to Nicole Gallagher (Co-President), Dina Snook (Co-President), Jen Clark (Treasurer), and Kerrin Wood (Secretary).  If you are interested in joining the PTO email blast or have questions, please email the PTO at pto4theelc@gmail.com.


Please join me at the next Parent Chat on Friday, October 21 at 11:30 where it will be an open forum to talk with me about the topic of your choice. Hope to see you there!
Please check out our website at http://maldenps.org/early-learning-center to learn more about the Maldens CFCE, and our calendar of events.  


Sincerely,



Ms. Gordon, 
Principal

telephone: 781-397-7025





fax: 781-321-3495


